
  

  
  

  

The City of London Solicitors’ Company Prize 2021  
  

Each year the City of London Solicitors’ Company awards a Prize of £750 to a trainee 

who has completed one year’s training with a firm of solicitors practising in the City 
and its neighbouring areas and who shows the most promise in terms of being a future 

City Solicitor.  
  

To apply, candidates must:-  

  

• Be in the second year of their Training Contract with a firm at the deadline 

date for applications  

  

• Have gained a Distinction on their LPC   

  

• Submit a short essay entitled, “How must City law firms adapt including through 

using the lessons learnt from present challenges to thrive in the future?”   The 

essay must be a maximum of 500 words and the deadline for entries is Friday 23rd 

April 2021.  

  

• Submit a letter of support from their training principal within their firm.  

  

Selected finalists will be invited to a short interview with the Master of the City of 

London Solicitors’ Company and the Chair of the City of London Law Society’s 

Training Committee, when the overall winner will be chosen.  Interviews will take 

place on the morning of 6th May 2021.  The Prize will be awarded at the Company’s 

AGM on Monday 14th June 2021.  

  

  

If you are interested in applying, please   

contact Liz.Thomas@citysolicitors.org.uk or 020 7329 2173  

  

City of London Solicitors’ Company  

4 College Hill  

London  EC4R 2RB  

  

  

  


